

PRODUCTION COMPANY LETTERHEAD


SAMPLE #1: MERCHANTS AND BUSINESS DISTRICT

September 27, 2022
Dear Neighbor:

My name is Joe Smith and I am a Location Scout for the upcoming feature film, “THE MOVIE.”  Production will be taking place in Providence beginning in October 2022 and continuing through November 2022.

Some of our filming locations are in your building’s area and we wanted to inform you of our upcoming presence beginning Monday, November 7th.  On this day as well as Monday, November 14th through Thursday, November 17th we will be filming at the City Library Building. Monday, November 14th through Thursday, November 17th we will be filming exteriors on Main Street between 1st and 2nd Avenues.  We will need to close the adjacent and surrounding streets to through traffic, while also utilizing “No Parking” measures with the help of the City of Providence.  We are going to have multiple Providence Police Officers on hand during the production activity to help direct traffic and ensure public safety.  

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause but thank you in advance for your cooperation.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me on my cell phone at 401-555-1234, or my colleague Emily Jones at 401-555-6789.

Thank you,

Joe Smith 

Location Scout

SAMPLE #2: RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOOD

September 27, 2022
Dear Waterman Street Neighbor:

We are presently filming the television show “TeeVee Show” in Providence.  One of our recurring locations is in your neighborhood and we wanted to inform you of our upcoming presence.  

On Tuesday, November 1, 2022 we will be filming a few scenes on Waterman Street that will require us to clear the street, as well as intermittently close the road to through traffic at short intervals throughout the day.  We are currently working on alternative parking nearby for those we will be affected the most and thank you in advance for your patience with that effort.  

We understand that this may be an inconvenience to your everyday activities but ask for your cooperation during this short-term production activity.  The support of the residents of Providence is greatly appreciated and allows us to bring production activity to the community. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 401-555-4321 or send an e-mail to emailaddress@tv.com.

Thank you,

The Locations Department

TeeVee Show Productions

SAMPLE #3: RESIDENTIAL NEIGHBORHOOD, PRODUCTION TRUCK PARKING

September 27, 2022
Dear Hope Street Neighbor:

We are presently filming the television show “TeeVee Show” in Providence.  One of our recurring locations is in your neighborhood and we wanted to inform you of our upcoming presence.  

On Tuesday, November 1, 2022 we will be filming a few scenes on nearby Commerce Street that will require us to clear that street, as well as intermittently close it down to through traffic for short term intervals throughout the day.  We will also need to park some of our production trucks and vehicles on Hope Street.  We are currently working on alternative parking nearby for those we will be affecting the most and thank you in advance for your patience with that effort.  

We understand that this may be an inconvenience to your everyday activities but ask for your cooperation during filming. The support of the residents of Providence is greatly appreciated and allows us to bring production activity to the community. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 401-555-4321 or send an e-mail to emailaddress@tv.com.

Thank you,

The Locations Department

TeeVee Show Productions


